
7 DAYS TO GO…
22.03.21

Created by Taylor Penny

@wltsc              Catch up now using hashtag
#fogsfoodchallenge

@wltsc             #WLTSC2021 for website images

@Wolverhampton Lawn Tennis
and Squash Club 

Chairman’s Notice

Check your emails as Club Chairman John 
Hollingsworth sent out a membership update 

email last week. 

The return to Tennis…

Next week we are back! 

As soon as we heard the proposed 
government roadmap, alongside 

containing our excitement we knew we 
wanted to make sure WLTSC was ready 
and in the best possible condition. To 
ensure the courts were fit for play and 

immaculate we have undergone 
thorough court cleaning. Here we can 
see our fantastic house and grounds 

team clearing and prepping the courts!

We look forward to welcoming you back 
on 29th March and watch this space… 

there's plenty of exciting things to come 
at WLTSC!

Don’t forget your balls…

From 29th March the Pavilion (see image) 
will be open on weekdays for accessories. 

(balls, snacks, beanies) Contact Marc 
Hughes for more info 

COMPETITION!

Share our Facebook Posts for a 
chance to win a meal for 4 with a 

bottle of wine at the Wellington Bar & 
Restaurant. 

The first post is already out 
‘TENNIS IS BACK’

Please keep sharing! This can be 
found in our Facebook Group 

announcements, the next post will be 
regarding fitness in the next couple 

of weeks…


